
 

 

September 24, 2019 
 

Terry Fox Run 
 
Our Terry Fox Run is on Thursday, September 26th at 1:00pm. This event is an extremely 
special one as it helps our students and staff come together to recognize and celebrate the 
efforts of this extraordinary Canadian. The Terry Fox Run and its accompanying foundation 
have raised over 700 million dollars worldwide for cancer research since 1980 when the 
Marathon of Hope began.  Our short run is symbolic in its nature and it allows our students to 
participate and hopefully be inspired by Terry’s courage. 
 
For our fundraising efforts, we are hoping each student in our school could donate a loonie ($1) 
or toonie ($2).  These donations will be collected by your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
Every year Albert McMahon’s Intermediate students (Grade 4-6) take part in a Terry Fox run 
that is off school property.  
 
Our Route: 
 
East on Cherry >> North on Cade Barr >> North on Dewdney Trunk >> West on Dalke >> West 
on Egglestone >> South on Cedar and back to the school gym. 
 
Teacher supervision will spread throughout the route and at the school. 
 
If you, for any reason, do not want your child to join us on this run, on Thursday, please indicate 
below and have it returned to your child’s teacher by Wednesday September 25th. 
 
Students from grade 4-6 who are not running the route will be asked to stay at the school and 
run on the track. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. H. Grewal 
Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
My son/daughter ________________________ in Division ______is not to take part in the  

(student’s name) 
Terry Fox Run off school grounds. 
  
 
___________________________  __________________ 
 (Parent Signature)    (Date) 


